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Comments: I've been following this situation since it began to snowball into this horrifying campaign to move, sell

and possibly destroy these beautiful indigenous animals.  They are symbols of the West and should be able to

stay on the lands they know and have inhabited for generations.  What's confusing to me is we place a higher

level to the conservation of the AZ Saguaros, by fining or jailing individuals to damage or destroy them.  These

ranchers that have been whining about the horses sharing the land with their cattle just need to suck it up and

work with the Forest Service to find a compromise that continue to allow these majestic animals to remain on

their land, and yes it's their land, they've been here long before people. Destroying perfectly healthy animals

because they are an inconvenience is absolutely horrifying and just plain wrong.  These are wild horses, selling

them to an individual for personal use, while breaking their spirit to fit into the Pet world is just plain wrong.  This

is a disgusting and reprehensible situation that needs to end.  These horses need to be left alone.


